
 

Propelled by a stirring score, JESUS CHRIST 

SUPERSTAR illuminates the transcendent 

power of the human spirit with a passion 

that goes straight to the heart. Directed by 

Tracy Glover, it is a show you won’t want to 

miss! 

 

 Fourth Installment due: March 16th. If you 
marked the automatic charge on your enrollment 
form, the office will process your payment during 
that week. 
 

 Costumes were ordered last month and are 
beginning to arrive. If you have not paid your 
remaining balance, please do so immediately. 
Students will not be allowed to take costumes 
home unless costume and installment payments 
have been received. 

 
 Good attendance is always necessary for the best 

dance education. As teachers set dances, weekly 
attendance is most appreciated. 

 
 Important Upcoming Dates:  

Photo Day:  Saturday, May 2nd  

Mandatory Dress Rehearsal: Friday, May 15th 

Spring Performances:  May 16th and May 17th  

 Mary Jane Tap shoes for youth and intro tap 
should be of good quality. You can purchase the 
Capezio and other quality brands at local 
dancewear stores. Your child must have the 
proper shoes in order to perform in the Spring 
Performance.  

 
 Please make sure you are following the dress 

code. This includes having hair secured in a bun 
(exceptions: hip hop, conditioning, and 
contemporary). Let me know if you have any 
questions. 

 
 Mark your summer calendar – Spring Extension 

classes will be offered June 1 through June 18. 
Summer Session dates are July 6 through July 24. 
Guest Artist Week August 3 through August 7.  
Detailed information will be coming soon. 
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